
 

 

 

 

Grosvenor Lodge, 1017 Western Rd, London On N6G 1G5 

 

         Jan. 26th 2016 

 

LACH Committee 

Dear Chair and Members of LACH: 

We would like to suggest to the committee that “Woodholme’ on Wonderland Rd be designated as a 
matter of priority. We have heard that this property is up for sale and that a request for ‘infill potential’ 
has been made. 

This is a grand estate home of great significance. Not only one of the first poured concrete constructions 
in the province, it has a very unusual and pleasing design and is still surrounded by some attractive 
grounds. It was built by Richard Shaw-Wood (who pioneered concrete silos) and later by the Lawsons.  

LACH had already prepared a statement of significance for Woodholme, but designation was never 
pursued.  

The ACO London hopes that it can be pursued now. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Maggie Whalley 

Maggiewhalley@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 


